
Dear Board of Supervisors, 
 
 
This is my first letter to you and I have lived in Mendocino county for over 30 years. 
 
The Fire safe council has done an amazing job this year to help with brush clearing 
along our roads in the Spring Creek subdivision, Brooktrails. The road work here has 
been very efficient to clear approximately 3 miles of our heavy forested area. Many of 
us, myself included have volunteered our time to direct the tree crews on site to 
maximize their use. The difference is amazing.. 
 
I ask that you please continue the same or higher funding level as last year. This could 
save millions of dollars, and lives, in the prevention of wild fires. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Glen Minyard 

 

 

 

 

 


